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NELSON DISTRICTS 

WOODTURNING CLUB 
                                               

                                           El Presidente 

Hi all, hope you are all well and turning a storm - that will be more than 

me then, as my turning has ground to a halt (due to other time-consuming 

activities at the moment). 

 

I really enjoyed the Neil Joynt demos, as I’m sure who was there also en-

joyed them too. Which brings me onto the turnout which I’ll be honest, 

was woeful. I know we are not a huge club but I feel that we could have 

had a better attendance, we don’t get many demos from such established 

turners and when we do it would be good to show our appreciation for 

them coming. I was expecting at least 20 but to get only a dozen in the 

door was in bad taste. If we don’t get a reasonable attendance then it is 

highly likely that we will be dropped from the tour list and as for myself 

and others who turned up, this will be a great shame. 



 

 

As you were aware, the metal detector is still missing, so we are having to 

buy a new one at a cost to the club for $95.00 plus freight!! which will 

probably go under lock and key. 

 

 

This month’s raffle will be $5.00 as we will be raffling the items produced 

by Neil Joynt along with some chocolates, sandpaper, and other items. It 

has been decided that when it comes to the raffle only those that were at 

the demos will be able to win the items produced by Neil, but you could 

win some choccies or sandpaper etc. 



This month’s demo will be by Ross, acrylic on wood, will be good. 

 

An opportunity has arisen in which at some point, in the near future we 

will be able to visit Niki Marshall’s shed. This will be a great chance to 

have a look at other turners shed as our last visit at Mike’s was a reveltion. 

When this will be is yet to be decided, watch this space. 

Raffle tickets are still for sale and will remain for sale right up to Decem-

ber for a chance to win a lathe and other tools and membership to NAW 

$10.00 each – a bargain if you win. 

 

 

 

Well all from me, don’t forget to bring something for show and tell. 

Cheers Stuart 

 

ps. Working Bee Saturday 12 September?? 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Hello Team from your new Treasurer 
 

Its Subs time again. 
 

Subs are the same as last year $60 for the year. 
 

If you are able then deposit the funds by electronic bank-
ing. The club account is below. Add your name to the par-

ticulars section. 
 

Westpack Nelson. 030 703 0395627 00 
 

If you are unable to do that then bring to the next club 
night. 

 
If you’ve already paid send me a reply by email. 

rogerwendybee@gmail.com 
 

Thanks 
 

Cheers 
 

Roger Bee 
Treasurer 

Nelson Woodturning Club 

 



 

 



Don’s Chuck sizing Tool. 
 

 
 

I’m sure Don with be able to help with sizes 

 
WOOD 

 
There is plenty of wood for turning inside and outside of the club rooms if 

you do take some then a small donation to the club would be appreciated 

as time is spent by other club members in getting it cut to size. 
 

FACEBOOK - https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/ 

                        

                              

 

https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/


WHATS ON THIS MONTH 

Tuesday 8th Sept   Meeting & Demo 7.00pm 

                  Monday Evening       Terry's night 6.30-9.00pm 

         Tuesday Evening               Tuesday Turning 6.30 – 9.30pm 

        Thursday Morning            Morning Turning 9.00-11.00am 

                  Thursday 6th Oct               Committee meeting 7.00 

                     Tuesday 13th Oct         General meeting 

                                                                    

                Saturday  12th Sept 9am          Working Bee 

                          

                                   DEMO – Acrylic on Wood 

                             Working Bee, Club rooms  

 
If there is something you would like to see in the newsletter let me know or 

email me painedave@hotmail.com    
                

                          
Club Officers 

 
  PRESIDENT                 Stuart Croft          Ph 0212015158 

  Vice President            Simon  Martin               Ph 0211503032 

  Treasurer                     Roger Bee                 Ph 5488413 

  Temp Secretary          Terry Brunel                  Ph 5480885 

  Editor            David Paine                 Ph 0275732988  

                                 email    painedave@hotmail.com 

 

      FACEBOOK - https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/   Check it out. 

You don’ need to be on Facebook to see the page, just click on the link in BLUE 

 

https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/

